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Hollywood Center Project UPDATE?

Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org> Mon, Nov 2, 2020 at 9:18 AM
To: Margaret Martin <margaretmartin08@gmail.com>

Dear Margaret,

Thank you for your email. As you are an Interested Party, you should have received an email dated October 13, 2020
explaining that a request for continuance was submitted regarding the Hollywood Center Project. At the City Planning
Commission hearing which took place on October 15, 2020, the Project was continued to a date uncertain. As you are an
Interested Party, you will receive notice of when the Project is rescheduled for another hearing date. As also explained in
my October 13th email, all public comments continue to be accepted, and incorporated into the administrative record for
the Hollywood Center Project, until a final decision is made.

I am not privy to each individual's stance on the Project. However, City Council contact information can be found here:
https://www.lacity.org/government/popular-information/elected-officials/city-council. For City Planning Commission contact
information, you would have to email the Commission Office at cpc@lacity.org.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

Regards,
[Quoted text hidden]

Mindy Nguyen
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